
Dear Parents/Carers, 

Our learning this week has been themed around ‘Transport,’ which was planned due to the children’s interests in cars, 

trains and other vehicles. Children have been investigating the distance vehicles can travel, marking off, counting and 

comparing, as well which vehicles were the fastest and why. There has been lots of opportunity for new language such as 

furthest, shortest, longest, fastest, slowest, higher and lower. The half pipes are wonderful for children to problem solve 

and think critically as they experiment with cause and effect if they move them higher and lower. During the week the 

children have enjoyed lots of messy play and mark making, small world play, been on an imaginary train ride and learnt 

about maps and their route to preschool. When following the river on a map a child said “That’s my Hampton Court 

Palace.” 

 

Please NAME your child’s belongings 

especially their coats and water bottle. 
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Our Monthly Value is: 

Respect 

Respect is listening to others and their ideas. 

 

 

Dates to Remember  

Wk Beg 28th Nov Parent Consultations 

Thurs 8th Dec  Christmas Jumper Day 

Fri 9th Dec Mine Pies and Mingles 11:15 – 12:30pm 

Fri 16th Dec Christmas Party all children (Bouncy 

Castle) 

– Finish at 12:30pm for all.  

 

Spring Term 
Wednesday 4th January – Friday 10th February 

Half Term - Monday 13th February – Friday 17th February 
Monday 20th February - Friday 31st March 

INSET – Tuesday 3rd January 
 

Flying Start Preschool, Molesey 

info@flyingstartmolesey.com                                

Mobile: 07976 041790 

 

Song of the week: 

The Vehicle Song 

(Attached) 

Makaton of the week: 

“Car and train” 
 

Parent Consultations 

Wk Beginning 28th November 

 

Our parent consultations will be conducted over the phone. 

Staff have been given 10 minutes per call so please keep to 

the time and be considerate to the people who have a time 

slot after you, thank you.   

 

Uniform 

If you would like more uniform, 

then please let us know. 

 

Polo Shirt £10.25 

Navy Sweatshirt £12.25 

Fleece £15 (I have 4 left, my 

next order will be £19 a fleece) 

Tapestry 

Each week your child’s Key Person adds an observation 

to Tapestry. We really appreciate it when parents add a 

little thumbs up or even comment to acknowledge they 

have read the notes. Sometimes, staff plan to do an 

observation at the end of the week, then if your child is 

absent, they unfortunately miss out on an observation 

for that week. Please keep adding your own observations 

from home! 

mailto:info@flyingstartmolesey.com
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=Pd5UEIu_cZM
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=U-apmp3JHTE

